
PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY UPDATE 
 
As you are probably aware, the Parish Council have applied to have the track running 
from Churton Road to join up with the Public Footpath which runs from Walkers 
Lane towards Churton registered as a PROW.  Over 60 forms were received from 
villagers who said they had used the track on a regular basis for many years so we 
are optimistic our request will be granted in the not too distant future. 
 
Taylor Wimpey have now erected a fence between the track and Shearwater Drive, 
which is a private road owned by the residents, so it is clear exactly where the PROW 
is.  We would also please ask dog walkers to keep their dogs under control whilst in 
the vicinity of the new houses in order to safeguard their dogs from potential injury 
now the roads are being used and to stop their dogs from fouling the open plan 
gardens and driveways. 
 
The next pathway to secure is the one that runs from Townfield Lane towards the 
river, ending in the field where the chalets are.  There have been a couple of issues 
in the past and the Parish Council want to ensure the access is protected for the 
future.  If anyone who has used the path for many years would like to complete a 
form please contact our Clerk (farndonparishclerk@gmail.com) and she will be 
pleased to send you one.   
 
If any residents know of another possible right of way which they feel requires clarity 
please let the Parish Council know. 


